

Space Details

Key:	CIIO
Name:	709760 - OOI Cyberinfrastructure Implementing Organization
Description:	
Creator (Creation Date):	kgomes (Oct 03, 2007)
Last Modifier (Mod. Date):	kgomes (Oct 03, 2007)

Available Pages

- OOI CI IO Home Page 
 - Meeting Notes
 - 2007_10_03
 - 2007_10_10
 - 2007_11_02
 - 2007_11_14

OOI CI IO Home Page

This page last changed on Oct 03, 2007 by [kgomes](#).

This is the home page for the 709760 - OOI Cyberinfrastructure Implementing Organization space. It is the work that MBARI is contributing to the OOI CI IO group.

1. [Meeting Notes](#)

Meeting Notes

This page last changed on Nov 14, 2007 by [kgomes](#).

1. [October 3, 2007](#)
2. [October 10, 2007](#)
3. [November 2, 2007](#)
4. [November 14, 2007](#)

2007_10_03

This page last changed on Oct 03, 2007 by [kgomes](#).

Meeting notes relative to MBARI from the meeting.

1. A background document was sent out to the group. The document is [2007-10-03-OOI-DomainModel-draft.pdf](#)

Here is the Agenda Ingolf sent out:



Agenda

Dear Colleagues:

The tentative agenda for tomorrow's 9am PDT COI meeting is as follows:

1. MBARI: Walkthrough of instrument use cases/requirements
2. NCSA: Update on identity federation use cases/requirements
3. NCSU/NCSA: Status report of dialogue on identity federation/governance use cases/requirements
4. NCSU/MBARI: Status report of dialogue on instrument/governance use cases/requirements
5. All: Planning of upcoming design meeting, presentation outlines
6. All: other issues/suggestions

Please let me know if you would like to add/change anything on this agenda.

I look forward to the call tomorrow.

Best regards,
Ingolf

1. Update on Identity Federation Use cases/requirements
 - a. Jim: Meeting to discuss identity management and governance
 - i. They were discussing Federation use cases.
 - ii. Who will issue credentials?
 - iii. There should be a "catch-all" provider.
 - i. Who will that be. Don't know, JOI will have to set policy.
 - b. Munindar: Sent link to google doc
 - i. Working with modeling John's use cases
 - ii. Wants to break down John's use cases into finer grains and compose them
 - iii. Ingolf: Was very happy with John's use cases and they have been very helpful.
2. Meeting agenda
 - a. 3 Presentations on COI (Thursday):
 - i. Ingolf: Overview presentation
 - ii. Munidar and Von: Technologies and approach for identity federation and governance
 - iii. ?
 - b. They are going to try to have something combined by Tuesday and review
3. Tom: describe use case work

2007_11_02

This page last changed on Nov 02, 2007 by [kgomes](#).

1. Trying to create a mini requirements document for the PDR
2. New version of OV-2 and must align with OV-5
3. Walking through use cases for identity and policy.

2007_11_14

This page last changed on Nov 14, 2007 by [kgomes](#).

Walked through the Google doc on policy points.